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Jamie Erbacher

From: Drue Seamans

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Kevin Bilant; Jamie Erbacher

Cc: EMAIL FILE BASKET

Subject: FW: Trinity Cooley On Site Meeting

Jamie and Kevin - Here is will serve confirmation that Blackfoot can provide services to the Trinity Mullan Site. 

 

Proj # 191119 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Dan Patterson [mailto:dpatterson@blackfoot.com]  

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 11:18 AM 

To: Drue Seamans <dseamans@wgmgroup.com> 

Subject: Re: Trinity Cooley On Site Meeting 

 

We can , there will a construction cost. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Jul 23, 2020, at 11:11 AM, Drue Seamans <dseamans@wgmgroup.com> wrote: 

>  

> Thanks Dan - Understood. Just to clarify:  Blackfoot can provide utility services to the Trinity Mullan Site along Mullan 

Road? 

>  

> Thanks, 

> Drue Seamans 

> EIT 

> CELL: 253-389-2208 

> EMAIL: dseamans@wgmgroup.com 

> ADDRESS: 1111 E Broadway, Missoula MT 59802 

>  

>  

>  

> -----Original Message----- 

> From: Dan Patterson [mailto:dpatterson@blackfoot.com]  

> Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 10:57 AM 

> To: Drue Seamans <dseamans@wgmgroup.com> 

> Subject: Re: Trinity Cooley On Site Meeting 

>  

> Drue, 

> Blackfoot does not have facilities near the Cooley site, but we do have fiber along Mullan Rd. 

> Thank you, 

> Dan 

>  

> Sent from my iPhone 

>  
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> On Jul 23, 2020, at 8:50 AM, Drue Seamans <dseamans@wgmgroup.com> wrote: 

>  

>  

> Hi Dan! No problem. Is there a time next week that would work better for you? We’d also be able to meet in the 

afternoon Tuesday-Thursday. 

>  

> I sent an email last week requesting a will serve confirmation for a subdivision approval that we are working towards 

for the Trinity Mullan site. I’ve copied an aerial of the project location. It is near 2340 Mullan Road (in red). 

>  

> <image002.png> 

>  

> Would you be able to provide written will-serve confirmation that Blackfoot has the ability to provide services to the 

site? 

>  

> Thanks, 

> Drue Seamans 

>  

> EIT 

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

> From: Dan Patterson [mailto:dpatterson@blackfoot.com] 

> Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2020 8:23 AM 

> To: Drue Seamans <dseamans@wgmgroup.com> 

> Subject: RE: Trinity Cooley On Site Meeting 

>  

> Hi Drue, 

>  

> I won’t be able to make the Monday meeting, I will be in Helena. 

>  

> Thank you, 

> Dan 

>  

> From: Drue Seamans [mailto:dseamans@wgmgroup.com] 

> Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 5:48 PM 

> To: Murphy, Benny; Olson, John; cory.monroe@northwesten.com<mailto:cory.monroe@northwesten.com>; Dan 

Patterson 

> Cc: Kevin Bilant 

> Subject: Trinity Cooley On Site Meeting 

>  

> Hi All – As mentioned in previous emails, we wanted to meet with you all on-site regarding the Trinity Colley project. 

We are hoping to discuss the best approach for servicing the proposed structures on site and review with you all our 

current site plan. Northwestern has proposed Monday (07/27) at 3:00PM. If this time works for the rest of you, please 

respond to this email to confirm that you can be there and I can get it on the calendar. 

>  

> Thanks, 

> Drue Seamans 

>  

> EIT 

>  
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>  

>  

> <image001.jpg> 

> — 

>  

> OFFICE: 406-728-4611 

>  

> CELL: 253-389-2208 

>  

> EMAIL: dseamans@wgmgroup.com<mailto:dseamans@wgmgroup.com> 

>  

> ADDRESS: 1111 E Broadway, Missoula MT 59802 

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  

>  


